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Good afternoon, I wish to register public comment in support of Councilor Jose Gonzalez's
motion directing staff to create a separate process to obtain speed humps in their neighborhood
under alternative criteria. The approach is pragmatic and tailored to provide neighborhoods
with much needed additional flexibility in this area. I appreciate the councilor's thoughtfulness
in raising the issue and putting forward the motion to help protect our neighborhoods. Kind
regards,

Terrell Keen
950 Alina Ave SE
Salem, OR 97306
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